Derby, CT 06418
Office: 203-736-5027
Fax: 203-736-5031

On Jun 15, 2016, at 8:18 AM, Richard Abelli <Rjabelli@derbyps.org> wrote:

Dr. Conway,

Had a great meeting with HCC, Richard Dupont the director of the manufacturing,
Kimberly Wood in recruiting, and Joseph Duhaime one of the instructors who is
responsible for the high school students, they are all willing to come to a board meeting
and give the pitch about HCC and the Advanced Manufacturing Program and how it
relates to the students and the benefits of such a program. They said they can bring
guess speakers (industry people, Bassick students and more). At this time they will go
over the curriculum and how it will play with seniors, juniors and the cost and credits
associated with this unique program.

He (Steve Dupont) said he would look for some funding.

Now is this something we can do for the next meeting on Thursday the 23rd, and if so
should we reach out to Ansonia, Seymour and Shelton, The Valley goes to HCC and
maybe share cost for transportation?

I am at school until 9:15 in the library

Rick
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